

## Township of Parsippany-Troy Hills MAYOR JAMES BARBERIO



Weekly update of 11/07/2016

## Mayor Barberio's Weekly Update

Congratulations to the Parsippany Library Director, Jayne Beline, her entire staff, Board of Trustees and Friends of the Library on Celebrating the 10th Anniversary of the Parsippany - Troy Hills Public Library Building. I would like to thank them for their efforts day in and day out. One of the many reasons Parsippany was rated the fifth best place to live by Money Magazine was because of the pride the library brings to the town. Our public library exemplifies "Pride in Parsippany!" They go above and beyond with activities for children, adults and many more.

Congratulations to our library on their 10<sup>th</sup> anniversary, here's to many, many more.



This past weekend multiple Girl Scout troops of Parsippany came together at Vail Cemetary to show their support to our veterans. Joe Minsavage and Matthew Adamczyk, our veterans from the American Legion, were there to help the girls!



Plastic Bag Recycling Event! Join us at ShopRite of Parsippany with the Township of Parsippany Recycling and Sanitation Division. We are partnering up with ShopRite on America Recycles day. We will be collecting plastic bags from 9am to 1pm. We will also be providing information about the do's and don'ts of curb side recycling as well as, general information on all types of recycling.



GET INVOLVED

AmericaRecyclesDay.org

- With the holiday's vastly approaching I would like everyone to know the Community Center will now be accepting donations of non-perishable food items. Drop-offs can be made at the Community Center, 1130 Knoll Road, Lake Hiawatha, or at Town hall open 9am-5pm, Monday through Friday. If you are in need of food, all you need do is complete a brief application in the Health Department. If you have any questions, please call 973-263-7160.

- Collections for the holiday toy drive will begin soon, please call the Mayor's Office to find out more information at 973-263-4262



- License renewals for the 2017 year will begin January 1, 2017. Renewal fees have increased for the upcoming year. **Notice**: Increase of fees will not affect dog license fees.

## Follow us on YouTube @ParTroyHills